Getting things done — Morven Terrace
#dundeewestend

Residents have recently agaih raised with me pedestrian safety concerns in
Morven Terrace towards the junction with Tullideph Road, particularly on the

bend in the road as you enter into the residents’ parking area near the start
of the street.

I raised this with the City Council and have now been advised by the Team
Leader in the council’s Network Management Team as follows :

“I will arrange to add this location to this of locations to have further
inspections.”
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